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Newcomers Board Members    
  

President   
   Tiffany Quebe 

 
  

1st VP, Programs 
   VACANT 

  
2nd VP, Membership   

   Susan Becker 
    
  

Secretary 
VACANT 

 
Publisher 

   Amy Montgomery    
    
  

Treasurer 
   Betty Lingenfelter 

 
  

Publicity 
VACANT 

  
Hospitality/Sunshine 

Pat Woods 
 
  

Planters Bank Representative 
   Carolyn Cobb   

carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.com 
 

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Hope everyone is getting to spend this holiday 
weekend on some good ol' QT (quality time 
with family and friends that is)! ... and just as 
important, honoring and thanking the military 
service members who served in order for us to 
be free and safe. 
 
We're looking forward to wrapping up our 
membership year here shortly with our June 
meeting ... and then coming back together 
stronger than ever in September! Mark your 
calendars for: 
 

* Newcomers and Neighbors June 
Membership Shindig * 

 
* Wed. June 9th * 11:00 am *  

 
* St. John Church Methodist Church * 
* 2808 S. Virginia St., Hopkinsville * 

 
* BYO (bring your own) snacks/lunch/drinks * 
* BYO kiddos (LOL :)  since the church has 

awesome playground equipment! * 
 
Also be sure to check out our Facebook page 
for reminder info on our June meeting ... so 
that you can tell all your friends and neighbors 
to come and join us! 
 
Tiffany Quebe 
President 2021 

Sponsored by: 

June 2021 

www.facebook.com/HCCNewcomersClub     
www.hopkinsvillenewcomers.org 

P.O. Box 255, Hopkinsville, KY 42241  
hoptownnewcomers@hotmail.com 

mailto:Susanbecker2012@yahoo.com
mailto:btweety12@bellsouth.net
mailto:carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.com
mailto:becky.brown@plantersbankonline.com
http://www.facebook.com/HCCNewcomersClub
http://www.hopkinsvillenewcomers.org/
mailto:hoptownnewcomers@hotmail.com
mailto:hoptownnewcomers@hotmail.com
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Be sure to check out the 
Chamber and Visitor’s Bureau 
links below for local events. 

Jeffers Bend 
Annual 
Fundraiser 

https://www.visithopkinsville.com/
http://www.christiancountychamber.com/
https://business.christiancountychamber.com/events
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/events/
https://www.facebook.com/JeffersBendEnvironmentalCenter
https://www.facebook.com/JeffersBendEnvironmentalCenter
https://www.facebook.com/JeffersBendEnvironmentalCenter
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If you want to join one of the groups above, 
lead a group, or have an idea for a group, 

please contact Susan Becker. 

Book Club will meet on Wednesday, 
June 10th  at Lulu’s Place, at 11:45am. 
Please RSVP to Lisa Dean so that we 
can reserve adequate seating.  We 
have been reading “At the Water’s 
Edge”, by Sara Gruen. Contact Lisa 

Dean for help obtaining a copy or join 
us to hear all about it! 

Book Club – Will meet monthly on the 1st 
Wednesday  at 12:30pm (location varies-see 
calendar) 
Eloise Miller /  Lisa Dean  
  
Chamber Events – Watch Calendar and emails 
 
Crafters –  Not currently meeting 
Kelly Selfe  
 
Day Trippers – Will try to take trips quarterly-                 
Amy Montgomery  
 
Lunch Bunch – Meets monthly on the 3rd 
Wednesday 
Susan Becker 

Lunch Bunch had an outing that included 
lunch at the Lake Barkley Lodge where we 
heard about the history of the park. 
Afterwards we went to the Marina and also 
had a quick visit to the Lake Barkley Bridge. 
Our final stop was at the newly opened 
Tripletts for an ice cream treat before 
heading back to Hopkinsville 
 
Thank you Mimi Royster and Susan Becker for 
taking pictures.  

Interest Groups 

OUR PURPOSE:  Hopkinsville-
Christian County Newcomers 

and Neighbors is an 
organization that connects 

new people in our community 
together with long-time 

residents in order to learn 
about the area and to 

develop new friendships while 
supporting local charities. 

mailto:emrygk@gmail.com


/ 

Hello, I am Taeko Honda. 
 
I am originally from Japan. We are a family of three: husband, daughter (5years old) 
and me. After I got married, we lived in China (Guangzhou and Shanghai) because of 
my husband’s work. That was great experience for me, 
I learned Chinese language, explored town, enjoyed many kinds of dim sums, 
experienced many Chinese cultures. 
 
After 5years passed, we came to Hopkinsville. That was three years ago. Time goes by 
very quickly. We enjoy living here. I was surprised by huge corn fields, seeing wild 
animals and enjoying American cultures. 
 
Especially I love Halloween and Christmas. 
I want to experience more American culture and explore the other States. 
 
Now I have a baby in my belly. Expected date of birth is 7/4.  
Now I am very excited about this and looking forward to seeing my baby. 
My daughter practices to sing lullaby for baby(loudly!!) 
 
I am looking forward to seeing everyone with my little one near future. 
Thank you!! 
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Pat Woods 1st 
Lisa Craddock 5th  
Lisa Dean  8th  
Cathy Leneave 16th  
Donna Gallaher 20th   

  

Member Services 
  

Planters Bank 
Carolyn Cobb, 270-890-1617 

Carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.com 
  

Betty Lingenfelter –Liver 
Recipient/Ambassador/Volunteer  

Organ/Tissue/Cornea/Blood - DONOR AWARENESS  
PLEASE JOIN THE ORGAN DONOR REGISTRY  
turn "loss" into "life"...  Be someone's HERO 

 
 If you provide a product or a service that would be 

beneficial to our members, please let Amy know 
719-688-0147 or amymontgomery61@gmail.com. 

https://www.facebook.com/Trail-of-Tears-Heritage-Center-1257846501039440/
mailto:carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.com
mailto:becky.brown@plantersbankonline.com
mailto:amymontgomery61@gmail.com
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